
Joseph Walker 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Stuart, David <David.Stuart@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
16 July 2017 13:29 
Neighbourhood Planning 
Fairford Neighbourhood Plan: Consultation on the Revised Sustainability Appraisal 
and Site Assessment 

Dear Mr Walker 

Thank you for your consultation on the Revised Sustainability Appraisal and Site Assessment. 

We note that these have been produced in response to the outcome of a Clarification meeting 
held on 10th May. While the Notes of that Meeting set out a range of actions intended to address 
the need for more detail and clarity in the documents in question there is no mention of the 
specific issues or areas of policy which the revisions have been asked to elaborate upon. The 
revised documents themselves also do not highlight which parts may have been amended making 
it difficult to appreciate where changes have taken place and as a consequence where attention 
should focus. 

In the circumstances therefore we feel obliged to reiterate previous advice, especially in our 
willingness to defer to the discretion of your authority and the Examiner in attending to the matters 
raised. 

Kind regards 

David Stuart 

David Stuart I Historic Places Adviser South West 
Direct Line: 0117 975 0680 I Mobile: 0797 924 0316 

Historic England I 29 Queen Square I Bristol I BS1 4ND 
https://historicengland.org.uk/southwest 

Historic England 

We help people understand, enjoy and value the historic environment, and protect it for the future. Historic 
England is a public body, and we champion everyone's heritage, across England. 

Follow us: Facebook I Twitter I lnstagram Sign up to our newsletter 

Help us create a list of the l 00 places which tell England's remarkable story and its impact on the world. A 
History of England in l 00 Places. 

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it . Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. 

From: Joseph Walker [mailto:joseph.walker@cotswold.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Neighbourhood Planning 
Sent: 12 June 2017 09:25 
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To: Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: Fairford Neighbourhood Plan: Consultation on the Revised Sustainability Appraisal and Site Assessment 

TO whom it may concern, 

Following a clarification meeting with the independent examiner, Mr Andrew Ashcroft, to consider points raised on 
the Sustainability Appraisal on 10 May, Fairford Town Council has submitted a revised Sustainability Appraisal and 
Sites Assessment. These two documents only are now subject to consultation for a six week period, from Friday 9th 

June 2017 till 17:00 on Friday 21st July . 

Copies of these documents are available to view on the Cotswold District Council's website : 
http://www.cotswold. gov. uk/ residents/communities/ neighbourhood-planning/ neighbourhood-plans-in-force-or­
development/ fai rfo rd -neighbourhood-plan / 

All comments must be received by 17:00 on Friday 21st July 2017. 

There are a number of ways to make your comments: 

• Complete the attached from and email it to: neiqhbourhood.planning@cotswold.qov.uk 
• Print this form and post it to: Neighbourhood Planning, Cotswold District Council, Trinity 

Road, Cirencester, GL7 1 PX 
• We will accept other comments in writing (includ ing electronic, such as e-mail, provided 

that a name and address is supplied. We cannot accept anonymous comments. 

All comments will be publicly available, and identifiable by name and (where applicable) organisation. Please note 
that any other personal information provided will be processed by Cotswold District Council in line with the Data 
Protection Act 1998. 

Joseph Walker 
Community Partnerships Officer 

Working for Cotswold and West Oxfordshire District Councils 

Tel: (01285) 623146 

E-mail loseph.walker@cotswold .gov.uk 
Website: www.cotswold.gov.uk www.westoxon .gov.uk 

Recipients should be_aware that all e-mails and atta~h~ents sent and received by West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or Forest of Dean District Council may be 
accessible to others 1~ the Council for_business or ht1gat1on purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the Freedom of Information or Data Protection 
Acts. If you have received this e-mail 1n error please inform the sender and delete it. 
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